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Tuesday, May 28, 2019 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We wanted to inform you that our school has suffered a deep loss. One of our staff members, 
Miss Walker, died peacefully last night at Bob Kemp Hospice. Funeral arrangements have yet to 
be determined. Further information will be posted on our website. 
 
Miss Walker was an Educational Assistant who worked at our school for 15 years. She will be 
fondly remembered for her love of children and dedication to supporting them at school. 
 
Students have been informed of Miss Walker’s death. We recognize that you may wish to 
provide an opportunity at home for your children to share their thoughts and questions. 
 
Our thoughts are with Miss Walker’s family at this sad time. Our lives are richer for having 
known her. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Mark Degner, 
Principal 
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